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Week Ending 03-26-23 

INCIDENTS: 

03-20-23 
 
At 1010hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0411 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on Wooster Rd. 
 
03-21-23 
 
At 0702hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0412 for a report of a juvenile 
problem at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0757hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0413 for a report of an animal in 
the roadway on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 0843hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0414 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Quail St. 
 
At 1627hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0416 for a TPO violation at a 
business on Majora lane. 
 
At 2355hrs this department responded to a call 23MPD0417 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on Glen Dr. 
 
03-22-23 
 
At 858hrs this department responded to a call 23MPD0418 for a juvenile problem at a 
residence at CR 58. 
 
At 1021hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0419 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S. Washington St. 
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At 1238hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0420 for a report of reckless 
operation on SR 83. 
 
At 1433hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0421 for a report of a parking 
problem on Fairview Ave 
 
At 1919hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0422 for a report of theft at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
03-23-23 
 
At 0034hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0423 for a report of theft at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0448hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0424 for a 911 hang up at a 
residence on E. Jones St. 
 
At 0638hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0425 for a report of breaking and 
entering at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1119hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0426 for a funeral escort through 
town to the North limits. 
 
At 1606hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0427 for a 911 hang up call from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1710hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0428 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St.  Arrested was Wade Shock, age 42 of London Ohio for 
theft. 
 
At 1757hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0429 for a suspicious person at a 
business on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1816hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0431 for a protection order 
violation at a business on Majora Lane. 
 
At 2255hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0432 for a report of noise on 
Forlow St. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



03-24-23 
 
At 0714hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0433 for a report of a vehicle 
driving reckless coming into the village from the North limit. 
 
At 2127hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0434 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2259hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0435 to assist another agency at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2335hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0436 for a civil stand by at a 
residence on S Washington St. 
 
 
03-25-23 
 
At 0010hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0437 to assist another agency at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0139hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0438 to assist another agency at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 0855hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0439 to assist a motorist in their 
disabled vehicle at a residence on S. Clay St. 
 
At 1054hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0440 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1220hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0441 for a funeral escort through 
town to the south limits 
 
At 1434hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0442 to assist a motorist in their 
disabled vehicle at a business on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 1649hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0443 for a report of an obstructed 
roadway on E Adams St. 
 
At 2028hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0444 for a report of theft at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2142hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0445 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St 
 
 
 



03-26-23 
 
At 2007hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0446 for a report of theft at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2039hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0447 for a report of fraud at a 
residence on CR 58 

 
 
Accidents: 
 
03-21-23 
 
At 1250hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0415 for a one vehicle injury 
accident at a residence on N. Grant St. 
 
03-23-23 
 
At 1818hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0416 for a one vehicle non injury 
crash on E. Jackson St.  A report was filed. 
 


